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Senator Carr (Written) asked: 
 
What is the procedure for pregnant women in detention? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Pregnant women in immigration detention are provided care in line with Australian 
community standards, including access to antenatal classes.  Pregnant women are 
placed in forms of less restrictive detention.  Consistent with local community 
practice, pregnant women on Christmas Island are transferred to the mainland by 
week 34 of their pregnancy, unless there is a clinical reason to be transferred earlier. 
 


